Amanda Carlson

From: Mike Marcotte

Sent: Sunday, July 08, 2018 9:04 AM

To: Anita Gariepy

Cc: Amanda Carlson; Lyell Reed; Coventry Town Listers

Subject: Re: Town of Coventry

This will be discussed at the next board meeting on the 16th, not through email exchanges.

Mike

From: Anita Gariepy <anita.gariepy@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 8, 2018 1:00:11 AM

To: Mike Marcotte

Cc: Amanda Carlson; Lyell Reed; Coventry Town Listers

Subject: Re: Town of Coventry

I have a question for the Town Administrator and the Select Board, how did the minutes state that questions regarding the lack/inability to obtain town documents from me, which have always been available, came about in the Select Board unofficial minutes when it was never mention, or discussed during the Select Board meeting?

this was totally not discussed during that meeting, but was included in the minutes. I feel violated and abused by those, who feel they hold and "abuses their powers.

On Sat, Jul 7, 2018 at 11:50 AM, Mike Marcotte < selectboardchair@coventryvt.org > wrote:

I was responding to your email. You are complaining about the select board's draft minutes.

From: Anita Gariepy <a nita.gariepy@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 7, 2018 11:27:56 AM

To: Mike Marcotte

Cc: Amanda Carlson; Lyell Reed; Coventry Town Listers

Subject: Re: Town of Coventry

What is the problem with my draft minutes?

On Sat, Jul 7, 2018, 10:08 AM Mike Marcotte < selectboardchair@coventryvt.org> wrote:

Hi Anita,

If you are questioning the accuracy of the draft minutes, you can let your email be your objection and we will put it into the official minutes, or you can come to the next meeting and make your objection when we move to accept the minutes.

Mike

From: Anita Gariepy < anita.gariepy@gmail.com >

Sent: Saturday, July 7, 2018 12:58 AM

To: Brad Maxwell; Scott Briere; Mike Marcotte; Amanda Carlson; Lyell Reed; Coventry Town Listers

Subject: Fwd: Town of Coventry

Hi All.

Its is so untrue that the town has not received town documents I have created on my own personal computer! Kate, Amanda, and Deb, have received every documents that I have created on my own personal computer. I have created these documents on my own personal computer, due to the inability to access the Listrs. NEMRC program. And, that is because of Mike Marcotte and the Selectboard, who make my job impossible to do. " abuses of power." I think the town's people would think twice about re-electing the current select board, and in paying Amanda Carlson in which is getting paid for creating trouble. After all, isn't that what she is paid for? And paid very Well. Creating trouble and drama.

On Fri, Jul 6, 2018 at 12:26 PM, Amanda Carlson < selectboardclerk@coventryvt.org > wrote: Good Afternoon,

Please find attached the unofficial minutes of the Town of Coventry Select Board meeting from Monday July 2, 2018.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you

Amanda Carlson

Town Administrator

Town of Coventry 168 Main Street / PO Box 8 Coventry, VT 05825

Tel: (802) 754 2266
selectboardclerk@coventryvt.org
www.coventryvt.org

Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

Thank You.